From: Anthony Powers [mailto:apowers@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2015 5:05 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: ILEAD USA 2015 Mentor Anthony Powers and request for BOE Approval for June 22-25 Intersession in Springfield

Hi Mr. Berlin,

  Just wanted to report on my trip to Springfield June 22-25 for ILEAD.

  In addition to hearing some great keynote addresses about the importance of libraries engaging with their communities in order to remain relevant, I had the opportunity to mentor a team of five academic librarians as they presented a poster session relevant to the data analysis project that they are working on.  The team received good feedback from their fellow ILEADers and their project remains on course for their final presentation in October in Springfield.

  Sorry for the delay in getting this summary of my trip to you.  I went on vacation after my return from Springfield and am just now catching up.

  I will email you again in the near future seeking BOE approval for my participation in the final ILEAD session in Springfield scheduled for October 26-29, 2015.

Regards,

Tony

Anthony E. Powers
Branch Manager
Austin-Irving Branch
Chicago Public Library
